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 Road Closures 

 & Delays  

• No closures or traffic delays on 

Ski Hill Road. 

• Shoulder work  and truck traffic 

can be expected. 

September 25, 2019 

Project Information 

Contractor: 

CIC, Inc. Sterling, AK 

Notice to Proceed: 

January 4, 2020 

Planned Completion 
Date: 

September 23, 2020 

Award Amount: 

$ 1,000,560.70 

Project Description: 

Construction of 
approximately 1.7 miles 
of an all season accessible 
recreational trail 
alongside Ski Hill Road. 
The trail alignment 
includes small parking 
areas at each end and a 
branch trail leading to the 
Kenai National Wildlife 
Refuge Visitor Center.  

The past several weeks, CIC has been pioneering trail, grubbing, conserving 
topsoil, and working to excavate and embank with suitable onsite material and 
unclassified borrow, mainly focusing on the south end of the trail. The North and 
South Parking lots are to subgrade and ready for surface course. Contractor is 
continuing to work the problem areas on the north end of the trail while the 
good weather continues. Have a great holiday weekend! 

Right: Removing wood 

debris from trailway (Sta 65) 

Below: Almost finished 

embanking to subgrade of 

trail (Sta 72) 


